
W-F Youth football & Cheer Assoc. 

news & Notes—july 2014 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

 

July 24       Equipment Pick-Up 

        5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

      WF Middle School Cafetorium 

    Apparel Orders Due 

   Sample Sizes will be Available 

 

Aug. 4         First Day Of Practice 

                  5:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

 Mandatory Parent Meeting 7:30 
 

Aug. 16        Football Scrimmage  

    At  W-F Football Field 

     Time TBA 

 

Aug. 23  Jr. PeeWee & PeeWee  Games 

    Location &  Time TBA 

 It’s hard to believe July is here already and Football/Cheer Season is just around 
the corner.  On our Website—wfyouthfootballcheer.com—you should find all the 

info needed for the upcoming season, such as a practice & game schedule, team 
rosters, Apparel Order Forms and a few other items.  Please take the time to 

mark all these events on your calendar.  If  you find that after reading this  
newsletter, you still have a question, feel free to contact me at either 446-2253,  

cell 920-538-2175 or kdelwiche72@gmail.com 
Kim Delwiche-Secretary/Treas. 

Equipment Pick-Up Night 

Thursday July 24 
  We will be handing out  

 equipment/uniforms for both 

football players & cheerleaders  

on Thursday, July 24th,  

from 5:30-7:00p.m. in the WF  

Middle School Cafetorium.  
 

Items to bring with you: 

 First year athletes must bring 

their birth certificate if they 

have not already turned it in. 

 Physical forms are also due if 

they have not been turned in. 

 Concussion form (can be found 

on website and printed)  
 

All items must be turned in  

before your child will be issued 

any equipment.   
 

Apparel order forms will also be 

collected that night.  We will have 

sign-up sheets for Volunteering  

in the concession stand & on the 

chain gang so bring along 

 your calendars.  

BOARD MEMBERS FOR 2014 
Kirk Delwiche-President   

Jerry Witkowski-Vice President  

Kim Delwiche-Secretary/Treasurer 
 

 Tom Chase             Nancy Bleck                                                    

        Carrie Schneider      Mary Pope 

            John Folk                  Joe Arndt                       

 Jessica Arndt           Justin Zielke 



**PRACTICE INFO FOR 2014 SEASON ** 

Aug. 7 - End of Season              

Football & Cheer Practices   

Football players will meet on the  

practice field-Helmet, Mouthguard, 

Cleats, Practice Jersey,              

White Pants & ALL Pads. 
 

Cheerleaders will meet on the track 

by the football field.  Please wear 

your practice uniform & cheer shoes. 

Cheerleaders may meet in wrestling 

room at times but coaches will      

notify you of this. 
 

See attached calendar for dates 

and times of practices. 

First Three Days  

Football & Cheer Practices 
 

Football players will meet on the  

practice field-Helmet, Mouthguard, 

Cleats, Shorts & Practice Jersey only.   

 

Cheerleaders will meet on the track by 

the football field.  Please wear your 

practice uniform & cheer shoes. 
 

A mandatory parent meeting will 

be held on Monday, Aug 4  

at 7:30 following practice for 

 both Football & Cheer 

Football players will be 

given all equipment need-

ed including a Shock Dr. 

Mouthguard except for 

football cleats and a          

t-shirt to wear under their 

jersey.  Water breaks will 

be given, however players 

are encouraged to bring 

their own water bottles or 

sports drink to practice. 

Cheerleaders will be given all 

equipment needed except for 

cheer shoes, no show socks & a 

white turtleneck.  Water breaks 

will be given, however the girls 

are encouraged to bring their own 

water bottles or sports drink to 

practice.  We ask that the girls 

have white cheer shoes. Check 

with Coach Nancy if you have 

questions regarding shoes. 

All athletes are expected to be to practice on time and 

ready to begin at the slated start time.  If for any reason 

your child will not be attending practice, you must call 

their coach and inform them of this.  Also, please be sure to 

pick up your child on time.  Your cooperation with these  

issues will be greatly appreciated by our coaching staff. 


